Rachel Tibbetts

From: Planning

Sent: 28 March 2024 15:54

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: application number 24/00539/F (new stadium)

From: Susan Cooper NG
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 3:33 PM

To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: applica®on number 24/00539/F (new stadium)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open a®achments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

| object to this plan for a new stadium in Kidlington because it would make an UNNECESSARY major change to the
area and cause huge tra ¢ c on game days. It serves no posieve purpose as they could keep using the current site of
Kassam Stadium, in an area which has long adapted to their presence. | am not against changes that have a posieve
purpose like providing needed addieonal housing, but this is only negaeve.

Susan Cooper
548 Banbury Road
Oxford OX2 8EQ



